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Ubly Community Schools, an innovative educational environment, in partnership with home and community, is 
committed to the highest quality education to better prepare students to be successful citizens and lifelong learners. 

 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
The Ubly Elementary Holiday Program is scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 11 at 6:30PM in the Old Gym.  
Doors will open at 6:00PM. Children participating in the 
program should arrive at the school by 6:15PM (but not 
earlier than 6:00PM). There will be a P.T.O. bake sale. 
 

GRANDPARENT’S PROGRAM 
The Ubly Elementary School’s Annual Grandparent’s 
Day Holiday Program will be held in the Old Gym on 
December 11, starting at 1:30PM. We extend an 
invitation to all Senior Citizens, Retired School 
Personnel, and Grandparents to a special performance 
of our Holiday Program. Please do not arrive before 
1:15PM as classes will be in session. Parking will be 
available in the main student lot (east of the river). 
Enter the school at the main entrance at the corner of 
M-19 & Union St.  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
Dec. 9       P.T.O. Meeting @ 3:30PM 
Dec. 9       School Board Meeting at 7PM 
Dec. 11     Elementary Christmas Program  
                 Grandparents 1:30PM  
                 Evening Program 6:30PM 
Dec. 13     P.T.O. Popcorn Sales 
Dec. 15      Santa’s Village 1PM-4PM 
Dec. 16–19   P.T.O. Holiday Shop 
Dec. 20     ½ Day of School – 12PM Dismissal    
Dec. 23 - Jan. 3   Winter Break - No School 
Jan. 6       School Resumes for Students 
Jan. 15-17 Jr. High/High School Exams 
Jan. 20     No School- Teacher PD 
 

SNOW DAYS/SCHEDULE CHANGES 
School schedule changes due to inclement weather 
will be posted in the following places: 
*School Messenger – Email, Phone & Text 
Notifications 
*Bad Axe – WLEW 1340AM & 102.1FM 
*Sandusky – WMIC 660AM 
*School Website Link with WNEM -TV5  

WINTER DRESS   

Please dress your children warmly on frigid days. 
Students will be going outside for recess if the 
temperature/wind chill is 10° or above. Please dress 
your child for the weather. Coats, hats, gloves, boots, 
etc. are certainly appropriate on cold, wintery days. 
 

P.T.O. INFORMATION 
The Holiday Shop is a P.T.O. activity that will be held 
at the school on December 16-19 during normal 
school hours. Students will have the opportunity to 
purchase gifts for family members ranging from $0.50 
to $10.00.  
 

LOST AND FOUND 
At the end of every month, the contents of the lost 
and found table will be washed and donated. Please 
be sure to check for any of your child’s lost item by 
12/20/24. 
 

WINTER BREAK 
Winter Break will begin December 23. School will 
resume on Monday, January 6. We wish all our 
students and their families a great holiday season!  
 

UBLY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS APP 
UCS has an app now!  Go to the App store and type in 
Ubly Community Schools.  It is a fantastic way to stay 
connected, and it is right at your fingertips!   
 

PARENT REMINDERS 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES & GIFT EXCHANGE:   
The cost for gifts to exchange for classroom 
Christmas parties will be $5.00. Christmas parties will 
be held in elementary classrooms during the last 
week of school prior to Christmas Break. Please refer 
to classroom newsletters for specifics regarding 
classroom Christmas festivities.  
 

Merry Christmas  
Happy New Year 

 


